Town of Orford Planning Board Meeting
February 20, 2012 – Minutes
Subject to approval

Members present:  Ann Green, Harry Osmer. Jim McGoff and Tom Steketee (Select Board). 
Alternates Present:  Sam Hanford.    Recording Secretary:  Calvina Reznek
Members Absent:  Andrew Schwaegler, Vickie Davis (UVLSRPC) and Allen Martin

Public:  None
7:00 pm Ann called the meeting to order.  

The minutes from the meeting of January 16, 2012 were reviewed, 

Tom moved minutes be accepted as written 

Jim seconded.  

Unanimously approved by Board
7:10 pm – Agenda Business:

Item 1:  Subdivision Regulations – Not enough members present, this was postponed to future meeting. 

It was suggested that the sub-committee previously formed meet prior to the April meeting and prepare                        information for the meeting regarding material requirements for new streets, roads and lanes.
Item 2:  Driveway Regulations – Everyone was given copies of Charlie Waterbury’s review.  

Motion:  Ann moved that this be carried over to March and that everyone review Charlie’s information, and be prepared to complete at the March Meeting so that the public hearing can be scheduled.  
Harry seconded

Unanimously approved by Board

Other Business:
Item 1:  Excavation Regulations stay on Agenda for future meeting.

Item 2:  Agenda for next month – items as mentioned above

Item 3:  Public concerns or questions – none at this time

Non Agenda Business:

Ann advised that Bruce Balch was resigning from the Planning Board.

Jim brought an article from the Valley News regarding Planning Boards in other locations.

Ann asked if any additional business, there being none,


Jim moved the meeting be adjourned


Tom seconded


Unanimously approved by Board

Respectfully submitted, 

Calvina Reznek  
